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City of Lakeview Heights 
385 Circle Drive 

Morehead, KY  40351 
 

MEETING OF THE CITY COMMISSION  
TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 6, 2018 

 
 
 

A meeting of the City Commission was held at the Robert Stivers Community Building, 385 Circle 
Drive, Lakeview Heights, with the following present: 
 
Commission Members Present:    Others Present: 
David Bolt, Mayor       Jennifer Bolt 
Sam Mason, Commissioner Peggy Stinson 
Jim Fluty, Commissioner      Mark Phillips 
Eddie Sorrell, Commissioner 
Bob Camuel, Commissioner  
 
Commission Members Absent: 
None 
        
CALL TO ORDER 
Mayor Bolt called the meeting to order at 6:02 p.m.  
 
MINUTES 
Commissioner Fluty made a motion to accept the previous meeting minutes as presented.  
Commissioner Sorrell made a second to the motion and the motion carried. 
 
PUBLIC COMMENTS 
Mayor Bolt informed Ms. Stinson of a letter he sent regarding neighbors driving through her yard. 
Mark Phillips commented about the stop sign post at the street corner near his home being 
placed above a gas line.  There are no issues at this time to be addressed.     
   
OLD BUSINESS 

 Discussion of Nominees for Board of Zoning Adjustment 

 This item will carry to the meeting next month.   

 

Other Old Business 

None 
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NEW BUSINESS 

 
 Treasurer’s Report 

The monthly Financial Report was presented by the Treasurer.  Commissioner Camuel 
made a motion to accept the report as presented.  Commissioner Mason made a second 
to the motion and the motion carried. 
 
Dog Related Issues for Newsletter 
Complaints about dogs being walked and owners not picking up after them have been 
heard from several people.  Also, dogs running loose in their owners’ yards and running 
after people on the streets have become an issue.  This will be addressed in the next 
newsletter. 
 
Information to include in the newsletter was discussed briefly.  One issue is house rentals.  
Most of Lakeview is zoned for single-family dwelling.  In general, this means rentals must 
be to single families only. 

 
Other New Business 
Commissioner Sorrell announced that he will be putting his house up for sale and leaving 
Morehead in the next few months.   
 
 

With no further business pending and through unanimous consent the meeting was adjourned at 
6:17 p.m. 
 
 
 
________________________________             __________________________________ 
David Bolt, Mayor     Jennifer Bolt, City Clerk/Treasurer  


